From: Natalie Meloche

Sent: April 8, 2021 10:24 AM

To: Laura Moy /moy@tecumseh.ca>

Subject: Extend the trail

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to show my support for the extension of the Tecumseh multi purpose trail. Myself, my husband our three children and my father live biking and walking and we have lived in Tecumseh all of our lives and we would love to see the trail extended. We live in such a beautiful town and presently there is not a safe trail to travel on to connect to neighbouring towns as well as places within our community.

We feel that the idea presented is a very good plan and that it would benefit everyone for years to come if Tecumseh were to construct it.

Sincerely,

Natalie Meloche

Dave Meloche

Bob Labute